
Safe speeds  
for Takapuna

Kōrero mai 
Have your say
We’re looking at permanently changing the speed limit  
on selected roads around the Takapuna Town Centre

Why safety is important: Everyone deserves to get home safely

Our children 
walking to  
and from  
school

People walking, 
crossing roads, 
cycling or 
driving in our 
communities

Our elderly  
and disabled 
crossing  
the road

Our health  
& wellbeing  
to enjoy the  
outdoors in our  
neighbourhood

No one gets 
seriously hurt 
or dies on our 
roads
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  Proposed area for speed changes

He aha ou whakaaro? 
Share your thoughts

Your feedback is important and will help us make  
final decisions on the proposed changes.

Safe speeds for Takapuna Town Centre

Scan here to  
have your say
Feedback is due by 3 April 2022
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To have your say, attend a webinar or for more information:

09 355 3553AT.govt.nz/Haveyoursay ATSpeedProgramme@at.govt.nz

The proposed speed reductions are the first step  
in making Devonport safer, later in the year there 
will be a consultation around additional speed 
calming measures. 

Speeds will be reduced for the safety of tamariki 
(children) attending schools near you.  
Please refer to the map.


